
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 5:14:26 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 9:26 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Lisa Poole

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I appreciate the ability to have my voice heard through this hearing.  I understand that this is a hearing, because
London Hydro would like to implement an increase outside of the 5 year review mark.
$2.14 seems like an inconsequential amount of money, but when you consider that everything has increased, except
peoples hard earned wages, this quickly becomes a financial issue for many.  I personally haven't had an increase in
my earnings in 5 years.  5 years ago I made a decent wage, now we are all being nickeled and dimed to death. 
Allow us a break. please.
thank you for the opportunity to speak.  Lisa Poole

-- Attachment --




